City of Tacoma
Public Works Department

Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday, October 14, 2014 at 5:30 PM
Tacoma City Council Chambers

Proposed sale of approximately 20 acres of land located in the Green River Watershed, King County,
Washington.

A public hearing has been scheduled regarding a proposed sale, to the United States Army Corps of
Engineers, of property owned by the City of Tacoma, Department of Public Utilities, Water Division.
The property consists of approximately 20 acres of vacant land and is located near the Howard Hanson
Dam in the Green River Watershed.

For additional information, please contact Gloria Fletcher at (253) 502-8573.
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